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International and EU Aviation Law 2011-01-01 this book offers an extraordinary wealth
of information from the ground up of the law governing and regulating air transport
today with a strong emphasis on international aviation a team of distinguished authors
in the field of aviation law provide a cogent synthesis from which sound legal opinions
and strategies of legal action may be confidently built among the many topics here in
depth are the following definition and classification of airspace distinction between
civil and state aircraft air navigation and air traffic control services airport
charges and overflight charges structure of icao standard setting functions and audit
functions of icao functions of the international air transport association iata policy
and effects of deregulation and liberalization of air transport policy the
international registry for aircraft equipment air carrier liability regimes and claims
procedure measures to combat aviation terrorism air piracy and sabotage and the open
skies agreements this publication cites significant legislation and court rulings
including from the united states and the european union where far reaching measures on
market access competition and passenger rights have set trends for other regions of the
world the special case of latin america has a chapter to itself at a time when
commercial aircraft have been used as lethal weapons for the first time aviation law
finds itself in the front line of responsibility for maintaining global aviation
security
Air Transport and the European Union 2009-12-10 air transport and the european union
examines the emergence of the eu as a major actor in aviation it investigates how the
eu was able to develop a common policy despite the existence of an established sectoral
regime and against the opposition of most european states and their flag carriers
Flying Safely in Europe 2005 the safety and security of aircraft operations is of great
importance to all european citizens maintaining confidence in what is already one of
the safest aviation regions in the world is critical to the continued development of
the common eu aviation market and to the free movement of people within it as well as
to the economic growth of the companies which depend on it this brochure outlines the
measures taken by the european union to develop common legally binding rules for
aviation within this common market these concern both the safety of civil aviation
concerning technical aspects of equipment and its operation and security responding to
the increased threat of malicious attacks on aircraft and their passengers and crew
EU Aviation and Flight Safety Regulations Handbook Volume 1 System, Provedures and
Important Regulations 2016-11-17 2011 updated reprint updated annually european
aviation safety agency easa handbook
European Union Competition Law in the Airline Industry 2017-04-15 since the
liberalisation of air transport in the eu in the late 1980s with the application of
competition law to agreements and practices within the eu and between eu and non eu
airlines since 2004 competition has intensifi ed and the industry has evolved with the
emergence of low cost carriers greater consolidation between full service carriers
through mergers and alliances and most recently convergence of business models as
airlines respond to competitive pressures the enforcement of competition law has also
increased within the eu at eu and eu member state level and internationally this
practical and thoroughly researched book minimising the need for cross referencing is
the only current comprehensive study of european competition law from the perspective
of the airline industry among the issues and topics covered are the following
commercial agreements between airlines such as code sharing mergers and alliances and
other joint ventures means of distribution such as computer reservation or global
distribution systems and travel agents supply and distribution agreements abusive
conduct by dominant companies including airports airlines or other companies cartels
including the airfreight cartel case information exchange between competitors procedure
enforcement and private actions for damages state aid to airlines by governments
through agreements between regional airports and low cost carriers and aid to airports
and subsidies by non eu countries to airlines the author also gives an overview of the
liberalisation process the european common aviation area agreements with non eu
countries latest developments including brexit and ongoing trends as a practical guide
to the application of competition law in relation to drafting commercial agreements
planning and structuring mergers and alliances assessing existing agreements or
handling claims or disputes among airlines or airports legal practitioners in the
transport fi eld will fi nd this book to be of inestimable value as will business
persons at airlines and airports for regulators academics and university libraries this
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book will also prove itself indispensable
EU Legal Framework for Safeguarding Air Passenger Rights 2014-10-10 this book presents
a thorough analysis of the eu provisions and legal framework of passenger rights in the
civil aviation field it provides both a theoretical and practical view of the
initiatives that have been taken in this field this includes initiatives taken by the
european commission ec with the aim to improve the protection of passengers and by the
european court of justice ecj with regard to jurisprudence the book points out the
goals that have been obtained so far as well as the goals that still need to be pursued
particular attention is paid to eu institutions that have been created ad hoc to
supervise aviation safety and harmonize the various safety procedures of the eu member
states recent and upcoming packages of important safety and security measures are
examined in detail the book gives examples of current applications of legislative
instruments and presents readers with the tools to gain a deeper understanding of the
legal practical and theoretical aspects of this important topic in aviation
The Inclusion of Aviation in the European Emission Trading Scheme: Analyzing the Scope
of Impact on the Aviation Industry 2014 a significant volume of literature already
exists concerning the inclusion of aviation in the eu ets most of the research laid its
focus on specific industry levels such as the individual airline the aviation industry
in general or macroeconomic aspects in this context these studies tried to anticipate
market reactions triggered by the eu ets by analyzing specific issues such as the
financial impact on airlines changes in competitive behavior or implications for the
overall industry development as a consequence the existing studies took only a limited
market view and made assumptions about expected developments in specific fields of the
aviation industry however at the time of writing this thesis conclusions about the
scope of impact could hardly be drawn from existing impact assessments because of the
wide range of issues that exceeded the scope of most impact studies hence a broader
research approach is needed which takes different analytical perspectives to describe
the scope of impact of the eu ets and depict potential effects for the aviation
industry
European Aviation Law 2004-01-01 once a byword for the economic power of national
government with competition strictly regulated european commercial aviation has now
virtually become a market without state imposed anticompetitive restrictions although
intended to enhance competition this situation has in fact driven airlines to form
massive global alliances cartels that offer ever shrinking benefits to the consumer in
this extraordinarily thorough blow by blow analysis of how this happened or was allowed
to happen one of the world s most eminent aviation law authorities explores the subject
with a lucid insight fully informed by historical breadth and a keen appreciation of
current pressures commercial aviation emerges as the crucible par excellence of the
convergence of prevailing global ideology economics and international law among the
numerous interrelated topics investigated in depth by professor dempsey the following
may be mentioned the principal actors including scores of airlines the european union
and a number of air transport associations the labyrinth of bilateral air transport
agreements the relevance of the treaty of rome s competition rules and the eu merger
regulations to air transport the important court of justice cases that circumscribed
the zone of application in which the competition rules can regulate air transport
french seamen s case transport policy decision olympic airway nouvelles fronti res
ahmed saeed and the 2002 open skies decision the 1991 u s ec agreement regarding the
application of competition laws the sequence of eu aviation regulatory packages
regulation of non economic issues air traffic congestion noise limitations air carrier
liability civil aviation accident incident investigations denied boarding compensation
the effect of the u s government s increasing invocation of antitrust immunity computer
reservation systems especially code sharing procedures jointly owned web sites for
ticket sales and other e commerce joint ventures frequent flyer program alliances and
the emergence of global megacarriers the author s presentation emphasizes the
regulatory constructs that currently affect the european air transport market pricing
and tariffs pooling of revenue market access licensing capacity limits traffic rights
slot allocation ground handlings cargo services state aid and the power of the eu to
act on the commercial aviation world stage for member states each of these areas of
analysis begins with an overview of the general regulatory environment for that area
followed by a detailed chronological delineation of relevant packages proposals
resolutions and regulations because of the enormous role played by international air
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transport with respect to gross national product employment and energy consumption
european aviation law is of great importance not only to european lawyers but to
officials policymakers practitioners and academics in a number of relevant fields
worldwide
EU Law on State Aid to Airlines 2012 state intervention in air transport is omnipresent
airlines in particular are major beneficiaries of state aid this book provides a
comprehensive analysis of the law regulating state aids to airlines which includes
sections on articles 107 tfeu and 108 tfeu as well as an overview of legal issues
raised by air transport and competition in the eu in particular deregulation and its
consequences eu law on state aid to airlines follows a multi disciplinary approach by
relying on the fundamental concepts of economics and policy analysis this approach
allows grasping the wider implications of this sector s issues for the field of state
aid in particular in the light of the more economic approach and the balancing test
furthermore additional perspective is given on state aid law in the air transport
sector through comparative analyses of regulations in the united states and switzerland
and outlooks on international relations finally the book presents a number of recent
commission decisions with a dramatic importance for the air transport with the opening
of formal investigation procedures regarding alleged state aid to low cost airlines
operating from regional airports all over europe magnus schmauch is legal secretary at
the efta court in the chambers of judge pall hreinsson previous experience includes
four years as a lawyer at the court of justice of the european union he has published a
large number of articles on state aid and other fields of eu law and teaches on eu law
and fundamental rights at the university of lund sweden
The Impact of EU Law on the Regulation of International Air Transportation 2016-12-05
on 5 november 2002 the european court of justice delivered its open skies judgment a
landmark decision which may be the beginning of a new era in the regulation of
international air law the consequences of this judgment may not only affect the
european union and its member states this book shows how it could change the future
regulation of international aviation worldwide the first part of this book describes
the difficulties arising from the fact that the competence for the regulation of air
transportation in europe is divided between the eu and the member states this division
of power will also affect the conclusion of air service agreements made with countries
outside of europe in the second part of the book the author examines a subject that was
not part of the open skies judgment but which he believes will become a problematic
consequence the distribution of air traffic rights within the european union
Spreading the Wings of EU Aviation Acquis 2019 this book the first to cover the ses in
depth presents unparalleled insight into a versatile and complex undertaking which will
determine the future of air traffic management in europe its chapters analyse the
progress as well as the shortcomings and setbacks encountered in the implementation of
the ses policy objectives with forward looking contributions from over forty well known
experts working in virtually every arena of aviation from airports and airlines to
regulatory agencies and air law practice and scholarship the book thoroughly explains
what has been achieved so far not only in theory but in fact
Achieving the Single European Sky 2011-01-01 master s thesis from the year 2013 in the
subject business economics operations research grade 2 3 university of cologne language
english abstract a significant volume of literature already exists concerning the
inclusion of aviation in the eu ets most of the research laid its focus on specific
industry levels such as the individual airline the aviation industry in general or
macroeconomic aspects in this context these studies tried to anticipate market
reactions triggered by the eu ets by analyzing specific issues such as the financial
impact on airlines changes in competitive behavior or implications for the overall
industry development as a consequence the existing studies took only a limited market
view and made assumptions about expected developments in specific fields of the
aviation industry however at the time of writing this thesis conclusions about the
scope of impact could hardly be drawn from existing impact assessments because of the
wide range of issues that exceeded the scope of most impact studies hence a broader
research approach is needed which takes different analytical perspectives to describe
the scope of impact of the eu ets and depict potential effects for the aviation
industry
The Inclusion of Aviation in the European Union Emission Trading Scheme 2013-10 in
february 2009 the european union directive 2008 101 ec was approved clarifying how
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emissions from the aviation sector will be included in the european union emissions
trading scheme eu ets according to this directive starting from 1st january 2012 all
aircraft operators nearly 4000 flying to or from any airport in eu territory will be
included in eu ets this dissertation aims to provide qualitative and quantitative
information about the consequences for aviation industry to be included in european
union emissions trading scheme eu ets for the first trading period 2012 in this study
with empirical data a scenario approach has also been used to quantify the potential
2012 co2 emissions from aviation industry so that a scale of the possible total
financial burden that aviation sector will be under for their co2 emissions in the
first trading period of eu ets 2012 is calculated according to the calculations 2012
co2 emissions of the flights covered under eu ets can vary from 231 242 million tonne
of co2 to 277 036 million tonne of co2 and the cost of 2012 co2 emissions for the
aviation sector can be between 967 47 million euro and 2 54 billion euro
The European Union's Emissions Trading Scheme 2012 aerospace law and policy series
volume 23 in an increasingly competitive air transport environment airlines are forced
to adapt their business models including employment conditions in order to maintain and
possibly enhance their presence in the market the airline market is cyclical and each
traffic recovery is accompanied by numerous social developments air laws and social
regulations are becoming closer this practical and thoroughly researched book brings
together for the first time the topical legal issues relating to the employment of
civil aviation personnel considering the latest publications doctrinal opinions legal
bases and case law the author and several distinguished contributors cover such issues
and topics as the following eu social regulations in relation to third states civil
aviation safety rules that have an impact on the working conditions of crew members
social security systems applicable to crew members competent court and labour law
applicable to crew members employment relationships key questions pertaining to posting
crew members across borders social issues related to the leasing of aircraft including
crew data protection of crew members atypical forms of employment in the aviation
industry right to strike for crew members employment consequences of transfer of
undertakings in civil aviation and role of trade unions and collective labour
agreements in air transport the author also traces the process of liberalisation of the
eu air transport market and its consequences on the operational structures of airlines
and on the working conditions of crew members for ease of reading the annex to this
book contains excerpts of the relevant legal texts lawyers officials business people
policymakers and academics with a professional interest in aviation law will find
concise yet comprehensive guidance in this book that will help them to understand and
address social and legal issues in the ever changing world of aviation
Aviation Sector Inclusion to Eu Ets 2012-05 european union external competence and
external relations in air transport is an essential guide for all those interested in
the development of european union external relations in general and in the field of air
transport in particular part i of the book offers a detailed analysis of the eu s
internal and external competence in air transport and related topics taking into
account the amendments introduced by the single european act and the treaty on european
union a new vision is proposed of the development of external competence in air
transport and a new classification of the community s secondary legislative measures in
this area part ii offers a detailed analysis of the eu s external relations in air
transport including an analysis of the air transport agreement with norway and sweden
the extension of the trans european transport network and the inclusion of air
transport in recently concluded association and trade agreements the many problems
facing external relations and the future prospects for such relations are revealed
community participation in civil aviation organizations is also discussed
Labour Relations in Aviation 2022-10-26 focusing on the consequences of brexit for
aviation law this book presents the key legal issues for aviation business and
administration as well as all major stakeholders that could potentially be affected by
brexit this will include airlines airports aerospace manufacturers regulatory and
judicial institutions passengers and employees the book will indicate groups of legal
acts disturbed by brexit and those few that will remain untouched and develop on this
basis a digest of regulatory and institutional problems that will arise in various
areas of the discussed sector finally the short title will deliberate on the directions
of possible actions which may be undertaken to avoid post brexit legal incoherence this
review should give essential guidance to the industry and the authorities on both sides
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of the english channel as to what to expect and how to prepare for the forthcoming
legal earthquake
European Union External Competence and External Relations in Air Transport 1996-03-20
key to the growth of aviation are the global high levels of safety and security
exercised by all stakeholders however as the aviation industry becomes more reliant on
technology which is increasingly becoming more interconnected sophisticated and
automated the number of vulnerabilities is increasing and this is impacting safety and
security this is because cyberattacks are becoming more prevalent with the potential to
cause accidents and incidents cybersecurity in aviation is becoming a serious issue
that all aviation stakeholders must consider in order to protect contractual partners
third parties and themselves in order to increase cybersecurity regulators at all
levels are beginning to react to the threat of cyberattacks this book addresses the
question whether the current regulatory approach in the european union is appropriate
for international civil air transportation based on a critical analysis of eu aviation
law as well as related international law with particular emphasis on cybersecurity as a
transversal topic it will be argued that the current legal status quo is not
appropriate and needs to be changed
Brexit and Aviation Law 2018-12-07 the international community has succeeded in
developing rules to limit greenhouse gas emissions in the atmosphere from international
civil aviation this book examines the development of international law and policy in an
area that has remained largely outside the general framework of international
environmental law
Aviation Cybersecurity 2019 enabling power european union withdrawal act 2018 ss 8 1 23
1 sch 7 para 21 issued 28 03 2019 sifted made 21 03 2019 laid coming into force in
accord with reg 1 effect s i 1991 1672 2016 765 amended territorial extent
classification e w s ni general supersedes draft isbn 9780111180914 issued 14 02 19 ec
note amends 15 ec eu regulations and revokes comm reg ec no 104 2004 473 2006 474 2006
768 2006 comm implementing reg eu no 646 2012 628 2013 comm reg eu no 319 2014
Sustainable Development, International Aviation, and Treaty Implementation 2018-09-06
first published in 2000 this volume examines the role of industry representation in the
eu in the case of the air transport industry air transport has contributed to areas
including member state interdependence national defence in foreign policy
considerations and national identity in terms of flag carrier airlines dinos kyrou
looks at specific case studies concerning aspects of integration of the air transport
sector within the european union these case studies an examination of a european
commission proposal for a council directive and the attempt by the commission to
formulate a proposal for a council regulation are stages in the process of policy
formulation which are aimed at enhancing the liberalisation which was completed de jure
in 1992 in both cases the increasing prominence of the competition directorate of the
european commission dgiv has been evident kyrou s question is whether this reflects a
restoration or a creation of pride and self
The Aviation Safety (Amendment Etc. ) (EU Exit) Regulations 2019 2019-03-28 this book
examines a largely unexplored dimension of the european agencies namely their role in
eu external relations and on the international plane international cooperation has
become a salient feature of eu agencies triggering important legal questions regarding
the scope and limits of their international dimension the nature and effects of their
international cooperation instruments their status within the eu and on the global
level and leading potentially to tensions between eu law and international law this
book fills the existing knowledge gap by scrutinizing the international cooperation
legal framework and practice of eu agencies including their mandate tasks and
instruments together with their legal status as actors with a global dimension it sets
out a general legal analytical framework which combines legal parameters from eu and
international law to assess eu agencies as global actors and examines in detail three
case studies on carefully selected agencies to shed light on the complexities of eu
agencies daily international cooperation
Lobbying in the European Commission 2019-07-23 exploring the eu s response to the
external challenge of globalisation and internal pressures for more integration in air
transport this text explains how why and to what extent a single european aviation
market seam has been created in europe
European Union Agencies as Global Actors 2018-05-01 the ongoing deregulation and
liberalization of worldwide air transport markets confronts airport planners with an
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increasingly problematic context on the one hand the capital intensive large scale and
complex airport investments need a detailed long medium term planning of airport
infrastructure such planning requires at least predictable traffic volumes and traffic
composition within the planning horizon on the other hand airline route networks are
increasingly dynamic structures that frequently show discontinuous changes as a
consequence the much more volatile airport traffic restricts the value of detailed
traffic forecasts volatility of airport traffic and its composition requires
flexibility of airport strategies and planning processes the book explores this dilemma
through a detailed study of airline network development airport connectivity and
airport planning in the deregulated eu air transport market the questions the book
seeks to answer are how have airlines responded to the regime changes in eu aviation
with respect to the configuration of their route networks what has been the impact of
the reconfiguration of airline network configurations for the connectivity of eu
airports how can airport planners and airport authorities deal with the increasingly
uncertain airline network behaviour in europe
Globalization and Regional Integration 2014-06-21 this book sheds light on aviation
security considering both technologies and legal principles it considers the protection
of individuals in particular their rights to privacy and data protection and raises
aspects of international law human rights and data security among other relevant topics
technologies and practices which arise in this volume include body scanners camera
surveillance biometrics profiling behaviour analysis and the transfer of air passenger
personal data from airlines to state authorities readers are invited to explore
questions such as what right to privacy and data protection do air passengers have how
can air passenger rights be safeguarded whilst also dealing appropriately with security
threats at airports and in airplanes chapters explore these dilemmas and examine
approaches to aviation security which may be transferred to other areas of transport or
management of public spaces thus making the issues dealt with here of paramou nt
importance to privacy and human rights more broadly the work presented here reveals
current processes and tendencies in aviation security such as globalization
harmonization of regulation modernization of existing data privacy regulation
mechanisms of self regulation the growing use of privacy by design and improving
passenger experience this book makes an important contribution to the debate on what
can be considered proportionate security taking into account concerns of privacy and
related human rights including the right to health freedom of movement equal treatment
and non discrimination freedom of thought conscience and religion and the rights of the
child it will be of interest to graduates and researchers in areas of human rights
international law data security and related areas of law or information science and
technology i think it will also be of interest to other categories please see e g what
the reviewers have written i think that the book would be of great appeal for airports
managing bodies regulators civil aviation authorities data protection authorities air
carriers any kind of security companies european commission transport directorate
european air safety agency easa security equipment producers security agencies like the
us tsa university researchers and teachers lawyers aviation privacy and it lawyers
security experts aviation experts security managers of airports managers and officers
from ansps and national aviation authorities decision makers policy makers easa
eurocontrol eu commission
Airline Network Development in Europe and its Implications for Airport Planning
2016-03-23 online version available
Aviation Security, Privacy, Data Protection and Other Human Rights: Technologies and
Legal Principles 2017-09-18 this book provides a concise and convenient compilation of
the eu directives and decisions concerning the inclusion of aviation into the existing
greenhouse gas emission allowances trading scheme ets an introduction has been added to
set out the european and international context furthermore some practical templates for
reporting annual emissions and tonne km data are included as well as a list of useful
contacts the 2003 ets directive introduced emission trading for energy intensive
installations on a european level subsequently the 2004 linking directive made further
flexible mechanisms of the kyoto protocol available in 2008 the aviation directive took
eu ets to the next level as it included aviation in the scheme this directive has been
accompanied by the 2007 monitoring and reporting guidelines mrg revised on april 16
2009 which provides detailed guidance regarding determination of emissions and tonne km
data and streamlining the compliance cycle consisting of monitoring reporting and
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verification mrv duties the book is a timely and welcome addition to the literature in
the field and should be of interest to anyone dealing with aviation and environmental
law
EU Climate Diplomacy Towards the IMO and ICAO 2004 climate change is one of the
greatest environmental social and economic threats facing the planet the kyoto protocol
aims to reduce industrialized countries greenhouse gases emissions by 5 2 compared to
1990 levels at the same time the european union emission trading scheme eu ets is one
of the key policies introduced by the european union to help member states to meet
their emissions reduction targets among the sectors included in the scheme notable
exceptions include international aviation since its emissions rose 78 between 1990 and
2005 on december 20 2006 the european commission adopted a proposal for legislation to
include the aviation sector in the eu ets this study investigates the economic effects
that the inclusion of aviation in the eu ets will have on airlines and airport
operators
International Aviation Agreements 2010 seminar paper from the year 2009 in the subject
business economics business management corporate governance grade 1 3 university of
applied sciences wildau wildau instiute of technology wit course master studies of
aviation management language english abstract this paper covers the future european
aviation law with a special focus on the european aviation safety agency easa and their
upcoming amendments regarding apron management services in europe easa will expand its
competence on airports and air navigation service providers ansp international airports
like frankfurt fra and munich muc are executing apron management service considering
the upcoming amendment of the european regulation no ec 216 2008 this paper answers the
following questions can this service be considered as an ansp function would then the
airport operator has to apply for an ansp licence under the future easa rules what will
be the consequence for the airport management qualification training and licensing of
staff should there be an outsourcing with which consequence should this service be
handed back to dfs as ansp what will be the consequence for the airport and the
customers e g charges table of contents 1 glossary 2 background 3 tower aerodrome
control service 4 apron management service 5 easa rules and reglementation 6 position
of the european parliament 7 consequences for the airport management 8 consequences for
the customer 9 summary 10 sources
EU Emissions Trading Scheme and Aviation 2011-07 this book features the european
approach to enhance global aviation safety the european union s safety assessment of
foreign aircraft program with its legal basis in directive 2004 36 ec focuses on air
carrier operational performance and compliance its main objective is to establish and
maintain a high uniform level of aviation safety to protect the interests of european
citizens in recent decades civil aviation has been one of the world s leading economic
growth sectors to control civil aviation safety records the eu is focusing on enhancing
safety by ensuring that air operators and aviation oversight authorities fully comply
with international safety standards defined by the chicago convention deregulation
emerging low cost air carriers and subsequent fierce competition are forcing air
carriers with heavy financial commitments closer to the neglect of safety in addition
there is concern that the tremendous increase in civil air traffic particularly through
the participation of third country aircraft that would not or insufficiently meet the
minimum safety standards and consequently might pose a potential safety threat could
lead to an increase in the number of fatal accidents the safety assessment of foreign
aircraft and the inclusion of defaulting air carriers on the eu blacklist are
instruments to counteract adverse safety deterioration the book will benefit academics
involved in air law research government authorities airline experts and practicing
lawyers series essential air and space law vol 11
Aviation Sector as the Fastest Growing Contributor to Climate Changes 2009-11-10 eu
aviation and aerospace industry handbook
The Future Regulation of Aviation in Europe by EASA 2013 over the past thirty years
airports within the eu including nearly a hundred newly built or rebuilt during that
time have undergone a major economic transformation from mere infrastructure providers
airports have become diversified and complex commercial enterprises in competition with
each other this is the first and only book thus far to deal with the legal issues
surrounding this important development focusing on the impact of eu directive 12 2009
on airport charges examining the use of airport infrastructure the growing competition
among airports and the relations between airlines and airports the author a leading
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aviation law practitioner covers such issues and topics as the following types of
charges landing passenger aircraft parking pricing factors determining airport charges
vertical contractual relations between airports and airlines airport market power and
dominance issues of consultation and transparency ability of airlines and passengers to
switch to alternative airports application of state aid rules security charges
environmental charges and schemes and price discrimination and differentiation the
presentation encompasses a critical analysis of the findings of case law both
international and european on airport charges in the context of the new trend of
airports and airlines concluding vertical agreements as an examination of the economic
regulation of eu airports due to the liberalization process structural changes in the
ownership status of many eu airports and the emergence of new airline business models
such as low cost carriers this book the only one of its kind will quickly become
indispensable to practitioners policymakers and academics in aviation law
Safety Assessment of Foreign Aircraft Programme 1999 it is generally accepted the us
administration excepted that the emissions reduction targets agreed in the kyoto
protocol are only the beginning of what needs to be achieved in international climate
negotiations while studies suggest that major emission reductions by industrialized
countries can be achieved at low economic cost both these and early reductions by
developing countries are inevitably a major political challenge this book focuses on
european policy toward climate change specifically its ramifications for the aviation
industry with air travel predicted to grow enormously in the coming years the issue of
climate change is hugely topical for this important industry accessible to students
academics and practioners this book is useful reading for all those with an interest in
climate change the aviation industry or both
The European Union's Effort to Ban Hush-kitted Aircraft 2009-03-20 this book analyses
the political economic and managerial challenges for policy makers and the air
transport industry as they face climate change based on an overview of the scientific
background and technological options for emissions reduction aviation and climate
change provides an in depth assessment of environmental regulation and management it
provides an up to the minute analysis of the effects of aviation on climate change and
an economic analysis of policies to reduce or eliminate greenhouse gas emissions the
main emphasis of the book is on the economic mechanisms used to lessen emissions carbon
taxes emissions trading schemes and offset schemes it pays particular attention to the
ways these policies work and to the interaction between them for instance the
interaction between taxes and emissions trading schemes one feature of the book is that
it analyses the carbon offsetting and reduction scheme for international aviation
corsia which has been developed by icao for international aviation and which is due to
commence operation shortly the advantages and disadvantages of this controversial
scheme are discussed this book will be of interest to researchers in diverse areas
economics political science engineering natural sciences to air transport policy makers
and to managers in the aviation industry
Eu Aviation and Aerospace Industry Handbook 2016-10-15 this definitive book offers the
first full study of the development of the european union s air transport policy
crucial to both globalization and regional integration commercial aviation along with
other transport industries provides the logistics for business activities political
life and contact between cultures exploring the long struggle to create a europe of the
air through both regulatory change and airline strategizing martin staniland examines
the political bargains that have shaped a highly fragmented industry and its regulation
an invaluable case study in industrial policy this book will be essential reading for
students of aviation as well as for scholars interested in regulatory change and
european integration
Airport Competition Regulation in Europe 2008-09-25 in recent years the european air
transport industry has seen a number of important changes with more on the horizon this
comprehensive work presents a multi faceted analysis of the air industry in europe how
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